
From: Tom Errico <thomas.errico@tylin.com>
To: Jean Fraser <JF@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 6/5/2014 12:12 PM
Subject: RE: Westgate Plaza - Congress Street Dunkin Donuts

Jean – I am fine with the revision. Thanks

Thomas A. Errico, PE
Senior Associate
Traffic Engineering Director
[T.Y. Lin International]T.Y. Lin International
12 Northbrook Drive
Falmouth, ME 04105
207.781.4721 (main)
207.347.4354 (direct)
207.400.0719 (mobile)
207.781.4753 (fax)
thomas.errico@tylin.com<mailto:thomas.errico@tylin.com>
Visit us online at www.tylin.com<http://www.tylin.com>
Twitter | Facebook | LinkedIn | YouTube

"One Vision, One Company"

Please consider the environment before printing.

From: Jean Fraser [mailto:JF@portlandmaine.gov]
Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 10:50 AM
To: Tom Errico
Subject: Fwd: Westgate Plaza - Congress Street Dunkin Donuts

Tom

Sorry to chase as I know its crazy-  I think this is OK but wanted to check with you.  OK from your 
viewpoint????

thanks
Jean

>>> Jean Fraser 6/3/2014 10:01 AM >>>
Tom

Do you have any concerns re this-  Karen's is the first attachment;  I have added the layout that went to 
the Planing Board so you can see what has changed.

thanks
Jean

>>> Karen Johnson <karen@chartweb.com<mailto:karen@chartweb.com>> 6/3/2014 9:14 AM >>>
Good Morning Jean, we ran into a slight issue with the Dunkin drive through configuration as the operator 
was concerned about the location of the ground mounted HVAC units.  Please note the minor adjustment 
in the attached pdf.  This configuration provides for the same stacking from the menu board and the same 
location at the end of the queue but just shifts the menu board around the building corner.  We believe 
this is a minor adjustment but wanted to confirm with you.

Thanks



Karen

Karen Johnson, AICP
Charter Realty & Development Corp.
800 Westchester Avenue, Suite S-632
Rye Brook, NY 10573
914 701-4002 Fax 914 701-4003

1666 Massachusetts Avenue, Suite 4
Lexington, MA 02173
617 431-1091

karen@chartweb.com<mailto:karen@chartweb.com>
www.chartweb.com
[cid:0312BF54-DE28-4A45-BE07-189F9459D361]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city 
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few 
exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public 
and/or the media if requested.   --


